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Date of 
meeting 

Minute 
No. 

Action Comments 

25/7/22 7 1. that the Director of Children’s Services be 
recommended to consider actively recruiting an older 
workforce who may be looking for different 
opportunities working with children; and 

 
2. that the Board receive an update on the sufficiency of 

Learning Support Assistants within schools in Torbay 
at a future meeting. 

 

Ongoing 
 
 
 
 
Complete added to the Work Programme. 

25/7/22 8 1. that the Director of Children’s Services be requested 
to consider how the community and voluntary sector 
can become more involved in supporting vulnerable 
children and their families to help reduce the numbers 
of children permanently excluded from school; and  

 
2. that the TASH (Torbay Association of Secondary 

Headteachers) and TAPS (Torbay Association of 
Primary Headteachers) be recommended to ensure 
that governor and staff training includes awareness of 
the impact of exclusions on young people and to 
consider reviewing the curriculum across all schools 
(working together) to ensure it meets the needs of all 
children. 

 

Ongoing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Teresa emailed Rachel Williams 2 August 
2022 to request recommendation 2 be put to 
TAPS and TASH in September.  Chased but 
awaiting response. 

25/7/22 10 That the Youth Justice Plan update report in January 2023 
include details of quantitative and qualitative improvements 
to the service. 

Complete added to the Work Programme. 

 


